
3STAY HEALTHY FOR WHAT MATTERS 

Family, Friends and You 

 
GET VACCINATED! 

Visiting Nurse Association, a trusted name in healthcare for over 100 years, will be providing 

school readiness vaccinations to Hazelwood School District’s students. 

VNA will be at The Administration Building, 15955 New Halls Ferry Road on  
Monday, August 4, 10:00 AM – 2:00 PM and 
Wednesday, August 13, 2:30 PM – 6:30 PM  

 
VNA will offer REQUIRED vaccinations, such as Tdap, Dtap, Hepatitis B, Meningococcal, MMR 
(Measles, Mumps, Rubella), Varicella (Chickenpox), and Polio to keep your child healthy and 

ready for school.   

Your child can get vaccinated if any of the following apply: 

• Your child qualifies for the Vaccine for Children (VFC) program (Medicaid, 
uninsured, American Indian or Alaskan Native) 

• Your child has an accepted insurance   

• You pay cash or check    
 

Help protect your child!  It is EASY and CONVENIENT.   
 

Requirements: A consent form must be signed by parent or legal guardian, proof of insurance 
(please bring your card with you) and payment (if applicable). 
 
Accepted Insurances: Aetna, Anthem-Blue Cross Blue Shield, Cigna, Coventry, HealthLink, Humana, United Health Care, and Missouri Medicaid. 

 


